City Launches Project Website Ahead of
Yacht Club Community Park
Improvements

The City of Cape Coral recently launched a new website,
www.CCYachtClub.com to keep the public informed on
the Yacht Club Community Park improvements that are
being funded in part by the Parks GO Bond. Cape Coral
voters approved the $60 million Bond in 2018, which will
fund parks and recreation improvements throughout the
city.

The website includes project renderings and the approved
concept plan for the project, and it will provide regular
updates on the status of the Yacht Club Community Park's
planned improvements. Website visitors can sign up for
news and updates that will be delivered directly to their
email inbox. The goal of the website is to provide accurate
information about the construction project.

Thank you Cape Coral voters for supporting the Parks GO
Bond. We appreciate your support and look forward to
sharing more updates on this exciting project!



